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Dear Parents/Carers 

We demonstrate our Values of  respect, caring, supportiveness, 
tolerance, perseverance, forgiveness, and trust, at                                                                                      

Whixall C.E. Primary School in all that we strive to do each day. 

Events this week 

 

Tuesday 26th September    - Peregrine Class—Victorian School day 

          a separate letter has gone out about this  

                                                 event. 
 

Wednesday 27th September Years 5 and 6 reply slips for Young Voices 

          must be returned by today. 
 

Thursday 28th September— Harvest Service at St Mary’s starting at 

          9.30 am (please see separate note) 

PE 

Please find below the days that each class will be swimming or will have 

their PE lessons. Children will need to come into school in their PE kits on 

PE and swimming days (please see the letter which was sent home about 

swimming last week for specific arrangements.) 

Mondays      —PE for Skylark (Year 1) 

Wednesday  —Swimming for Dragonfly (Reception), Mayfly (Year 2) and  

                                            Peregrine (Years 5 and 6) Classes 

Thursday    - PE for Bumblebee Class (Nursery) and Robin Class (Year 3/ 4) 

Fridays         —   PE for all classes in school. 

After School Clubs 

Please find below the timetable for clubs for the first half of the Autumn Term 

Monday—Sports and Craft 

Tuesday—Church Club and Code Club 

Wednesday—Sports (there is a separate club for KS1 and 2) and Cookery (please 

                          note that cookery is for Year 6 only—the cost for this club is £2.50 
  per week) 

Thursday—Film and Homework Club 

Friday      - Sports and Board games 

All clubs to be paid for via sQuid please. 



Holiday Club 
Thank you so much to everyone who supported holiday club, we 

had a wonderful three and a half weeks. 

Holiday club will run again on Friday 27th October and  October half term on Monday to 

Thursday. Further details will be available nearer the time. 

Reading  

As ever we really appreciate your support in your child’s reading development. We  

understand that it is difficult to hear your child read every day, but if you could try to build 
in some time during the course of the week to hear your child read as often as possible 
or to talk with them about their reading that would be really beneficial. Reading books 
will be sent home with your child’s reading record diary. Please record every time you 
hear your child read. We shall request your child brings their reading record diary into 
school so that bookmarks and prizes can be awarded.  

                                              

                                           Attendance 

Well done to all of our children  who had 100% attendance this week. 

 

Harvest Service 

Our Harvest Service is on Thursday 28th September at 9.30 am at St Mary’s 
Church—everyone is welcome to attend. We will be asking for donations of non 
perishable food e.g. tins and packets to donate to the Whitchurch Food bank, 
there will be a collection box in school, so please send any items you wish to      

donate into school before Thursday 28th September.   During the service, there 
will be a voluntary collection, donations will be sent to the Farm Crisis Network.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Easy Fundraising 
 

During these uncertain times we are looking for different ways to raise funds for school. We have                         

registered for the Easy Fundraising scheme and would really appreciate your support with this.                          

The scheme is very easy and free to use—if you buy any items on-line then please register with the 

easy fundraising website: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

Once registered with the site when you buy on line, please log in and see if the retailer you are         

purchasing from is registered with easy fundraising—if they are then log into the retailer’s website via 

easy fundraising identifying Whixall School as your chosen beneficiary and make your purchase-a    

percentage of the purchase price will be donated to school. 

Your support has just raised £40 for our school funds. 

Please support us with this if you can, as it is a very easy way to raise funds for our school and does 

not cost you anything. 

Thank you to everyone who has already registered. 

 



Shropshire Larder - a resource for people in Shropshire 

The Shropshire Larder is a community information resource, bringing together the support 

available in Shropshire for people on low incomes. 

Take a look at their website for further information on the following:  

• How to access emergency food   

• Where to access low cost or free food in Shropshire   

• Advice on eating well on a budget   

• Where to get local help with money issues  

            https://www.shropshirelarder.org.uk/  

 

 

Support for parent carers of  

children with SEND  

Shropshire’s Local Offer 

Having access to good quality infor-

mation to help you understand the 

world of SEND is important when 

making decisions about your child's 

life. This is where websites such as 

the Shropshire’s SEND Local Offer                         

can help you.  

Worrying About Money 

Worrying about Money? Please use the link below to find guidance and advice regarding   

money worries that may be affecting you and your family: 

https://www.worryingaboutmoney.co.uk/shropshire 

Leaflets are also available from: https://www.foodaidnetwork.org.uk/cash-first-leaflets 

Cost of Living Support 

Increases in the cost of food, fuel and utilities will affect most households across Shropshire 

this year. If you find yourself worried about money or you're struggling right now, you're not 

alone. 

But don’t wait to get help. Shropshire Council and many support organisations are seeing ris-

es in the number of people seeking help, and as winter approaches you may see more delays 

in getting responses. 

The good news is that there's help available.                                                                                

The website: www.shropshire.gov.uk/cost-of-living-help/ was created in partnership with 

trusted community organisations to help you find the help you need, whether it's to get 

through a short-term crisis or to find more long-term support. 

  

https://shropshire.gov.uk/the-send-local-offer/


 

Roblox 
 

PEGI rate Roblox with a ‘Parental Guidance’ la-
bel (icon shown right), this is because of the huge 
level of user generated content within Roblox. It is 
rated for ‘Teens’ on Google Play and 
12+ on the App store. 
 

You can either use Roblox to create 
games or play games that other users 
have created. As a lot of the content 
is user generated, it may mean not 
all games will be suitable for your child to view/
play. It is important to set up Parental controls ap-
propriate to your child.  
 

New Roblox Checklist 

The 2023 Roblox Checklist created by SWGfL and the 
UK Safer Internet Centre in partnership with Roblox 
is now available to download here: 

https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/new-roblox-checklist-
available/  

Age ratings 

There is so much that we can do online nowadays 
including playing games, chatting with others, 
watching TV or sharing our videos/
photographs. One of the ways we can help keep 
our children safe online is by checking age re-
strictions/ratings as detailed below:  

 Films: The British Board of Film Classification 
(BBFC) rate films.  This page includes a link to a 
‘Parents' Guide to Age Ratings’: https://
www.cbbfc.co.uk/resources/viewing-films-safely-
online.     
Video games: PEGI provides age classifications for 

video games.  PEGI considers the age suitability 
of a game, not the level of difficulty.  It is im-
portant to note that PEGI do not take into con-
sideration the chat facilities within games.  

Apps: Check the individual age ratings within the 
relevant app store.  We also recommend that 
you download any apps and use them yourself 
to check their suitability.  

Social Media networks:  All 
social media networks 
have a minimum age 
rating; they are all at 
least 13+.        
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